
Burke Mountain  
(Smiling Creek Neighbourhood)  

New ElementarySchool Open House and 
Neighbourhood Learning Centre (NLC) 

Community Consultation 
 
 

In anticipation of Provincial approval and funding for a new elementary 
school on Burke Mountain in the Smiling Creek neighbourhood, School 
District No. 43 would like to invite the community to an Open House and 
Community Consultation. 

 
Our goals are to share: 

 

the results of the Neighbourhood  Learning Centre programming 
consultation process and public feedback received through our 
online survey; 

 
our collaborative work with the City of Coquitlam on 
this joint school/ park site; and 

 
a summary of the conceptual school design process so far and next 
steps. 

 

There will be an opportunity for the community 
to provide feedback on this key public site. 

 
 

When: Wednesday, June 24th, 2015 
 

Time:  6:00 - 7:30 pm 
 

Where: Gymnasium, Leigh Elementary School, 
1230 Soball Street, Coquitlam 


